
Greetings, SummerGATE Families:  
 
At the moment, there are no changes to our summer schedule. We are 
taking every precaution to ensure a safe and healthy program for your 
youngster while striving to provide quality learning and hands on 
educational experiences. We continue to stay informed on the evolving 
COVID-19 situation with resources from the San Francisco Department of 
Public Health and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and will 
keep our families posted on any changes. Please continue to turn in your 
emergency forms and spread the word about our amazing class-line up, 
which is filling up fast! You can continue to register for classes 
here: https://www.summergate.org/ 


